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May & June 2019  
NEWSLETTER 

_________________________________________________________________ 
IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

   
 May 9- May 30, 2019---------Parent’s Day (See Page 2) 
 
Friday, May 24, 2019-----------Early Dismissal @12pm   
           
Monday, May 27, 2019----------School Closed (Memorial Day) 
 
Monday, June 3, 2019----4 year old Bubble & Ice Cream Party 
          (students only) 
 

Tuesday, June 4, 2019-------------4 year old Graduation   
    @ 10:30am    
 

Thursday, June 6, 2019----------Last Day of School/Early  
                   Dismissal at 12pm 
 
June 17, 2019-June 28, 2019----SUMMER SCHOOL Session I 
July 1, 2019-August 2, 2019----SUMMER SCHOOL SessionII 
 



 

From the Site Supervisor. . . . 
 

  We have a variety of exciting things ahead of us, during the next month. 
  Teacher AppreciationWeek is May 6-9.   This is a very special week to honor our   
  teachers, who continue to work hard for us throughout the year!  We will be having   
  our Parent Days beginning  May 2nd-May 17th . Thank you to all the parents who    
 joined us at our celebrations!!! 
 

Parents Day          
K1    May  10   K13   May  10       
K2    May  2   K14  May  16 
K7  May 10                         K15   May  17 
K10   May  15    K16   May 10 
K11   May  15 

 
 The month of June is approaching fast.  We have several important events in the   
 month of June.  

 
For those VELA students who will be entering kindergarten or TK in the Fall of 2019, 
we will be having a graduation ceremony on Tuesday, June 4th at 10:30am. Following 
the graduation ceremony, we will have an end of the year celebration which will 
include cookies and lemonade provided by the PTA.  We encourage parents to make it 
a special day for our  graduates and take them out to lunch after graduation. The 
last day of school will be Thursday, June 6, 2019 with early dismissal at 12pm. Thank 
you for a fantastic year and all your support!!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
Carolyn Martinez, MA 
Preschool Site Supervisor, Valmonte Early Learning Academy 

 
 



 
THANK YOU  . . . .  
Thank you to all the parents who participated in the Book Fair, Family Fun Night and 
Teacher Appreciation. The PTA provided a wonderful lunch for the staff on 
Wednesday, May 10th. Thank you PTA for all the wonderful opportunities you provide 
our friends and families!! 
 
 

 
Summer School – June 17, 2019 – August 2, 2019 
 

Valmonte Early Learning Academy will be offering Summer School from June 17, 
2019 to August 2, 2019. Session I June 17-June 28 and Session II July 1 to 
August 2. We will offer a Kindergarten Readiness Program to those students who 
will be attending TK/Kindergarten in the 2019/2020 school year.   We will 
offer a 2 and 3 year old program to those students who are currently in K1, K2, 
K7, K10 and K11.  If you are interested in attending the summer programs, please 
complete a summer school registration form.  Please review the offerings on the 
summer school registration forms.  Programs, fees, and all information regarding 
summer programs were available in February.  All VELA students participating 
in the summer school program will take part in an exciting visit from the Long 
Beach Aquarium (July 10, 2019).  There is limited availability in our summer 
school classes.  If you are interested in this program , please see Ms. Carolyn in 
the main office. 

      
 

TUITION REMINDER 
 

The last tuition payment for the 2018/2019 school year is due on June 1, 2019.  If you 
paid a tuition deposit for the 2018/2019 school year, this deposit replaces your June 
2019 tuition payment.  Remember tuition fees are based on an annual enrollment of 
180 regular school days and then divided into 10 equal payments to be paid on the 
first of each month.  June tuition is not prorated.  Your June tuition payment will be 
the same amount as last month’s payment.  If you have any questions, please see 
Carolyn Martinez in the office.  Thank you.  
 



 
 

CLOTHING REMINDER  
 

 
 
 
As the weather is beginning to get warmer, it is important to dress your children in clothing that 
he/she can easily peel off.  Please refer to the list of items that need to be included in their 
cubbies.   
-2 pairs of shorts   -2 short sleeve shirts  *2 pairs of underwear 
-1 pair of tennis shoes  -2 pair of socks   *Cap or Visor 
 
Please note that all children must be brought to school in tennis shoes or other appropriate closed 
toed shoes.  Please no sandals or opened toe shoes. Please mark your child’s clothing with their 
name.DON”T FORGET TO APPLY SUNSCREEN ON YOUR CHILD BEFORE SCHOOL!!!!  If you would 
like your child tohave sunscreen applied at school, we will need a form filled out by your child’s 
physcian. Your help is appreciated! 
 
 
 
 
 

FALL 2019  
The first day of the 2019-2020 school year will be Wednesday, August 28,2019. Our 
new VELA handbook for the 2019-2020 school year will be available sometime in 
July. The 2019-2020 school calendar is attached.  We are excited for the 2019-
2020 school year!!!  If you have any questions, please see Carolyn Martinez, Site 
Supervisor. 


